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The Girls in the Garden
by Lisa Jewell
When a young girl discovers her
sister lying unconscious during
a festive neighborhood party,
the community is thrown into
turmoil by the awareness that
someone among them may be
responsible.

The Lies That Bind
by Emily Giffin
Forging an unlikely connection
with a stranger at a bar who
warns her against resuming a
dysfunctional relationship, an
aspiring reporter investigates
when the man goes missing on
September 11, 2001.

The Vanishing Half
by Brit Bennett
Two mixed-race identical twins
reevaluate their choices as one
raises a black daughter in
their hometown while the other
passes for white with a husband
who is unaware of her heritage.

The Great Alone
by Kristin Hannah
When her volatile father moves
the family to Alaska, Leni and
her mother are forced to
confront the dangers of their
lack of preparedness in the
wake of the winter season.

Sing, Unburied, Sing
by Jesmyn Ward
Jojo navigates the challenges of
his mother's addictions and his
grandmother's cancer before
the release of his father from
prison prompts a road trip of
danger and hope.

Born Survivors
by Wendy Holden
In a true account, three
pregnant women meet in
Auschwitz where they fight for
their survival as well as the
survival of their newborns as
they embark on a treacherous
journey to freedom.
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